




















MINUTES OF MEETING 

SANDMINE ROAD  

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

 

 The Audit Committee meeting of the Sandmine Road Community Development District 

was held Thursday, September 17, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom Video Conferencing, pursuant to 

Executive Orders 20-52, 20-69, 20-112, 20-150, 20-179, 20-193 and 20-246 issued by Governor 

DeSantis on March 9, 2020, March 20, 2020, April 29, 2020, June 23, 2020, July 30, 2020, August 

7, 2020, and September 30, 2020 respectively, and any extensions or supplements thereof, and 

pursuant to Section 120.54(5)(b)2., Florida Statutes. 

 

 Present were: 

 

 Wesley Hunt   

 Aaron Struckmeyer  

 Eric Baker  

 Amy Steiger  

 Chris Wrenn  

 George Flint  

 Tucker Mackie  

 Emma Gregory  

 Broc Althafer  

 

FIRST ORDER OF BUSINESS  Roll Call 
 Mr. Flint called the meeting to order and called the roll. All five Board Members were 

present via Zoom teleconference. 

   

SECOND ORDER OF BUSNESS   Public Comment Period 
 Mr. Flint recognized that no public was present, only Board Members and staff. 

 
THIRD ORDER OF BUSNESS   Approval of the Minutes of the August 20, 
       2020 Meeting 

Mr. Flint asked if the Board had any comments or corrections to the August 20, 2020 

Audit Committee meeting minutes. The Board had no changes to the minutes.  
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approach talked about is used, then all three firms would be ranked with twenty points in each of 

the criteria except price. And on price distinguish between twenty points for Berger, nineteen for 

Grau, and eighteen for McDirmit, and then rank them one, two, three, in that order, if the Audit 

Committee is okay with that. There was no objection from the Audit Committee to handle the 

scorecard as so. 

 
On MOTION by Mr. Hunt, seconded by Mr. Struckmeyer, with all 
in favor, Tally of Audit Committee Members Rankings and Selection 
of an Auditor, was approved.  

 
FIFTH ORDER OF BUSINSES  Adjournment 
  Mr. Flint adjourned the meeting.  

 
On MOTION by Mr. Hunt, seconded by Mr. Baker, with all in favor, 
the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 
 






























































